
To:	2018-20	Ambassadors	of	DKG	IL	State	

From:		Pam	Painter,	DKG	IL	State	Visitation	Chairman,	painterpam3@gmail.com	

 

July	20,	2019	

Thank	you	for	your	service	as	an	Ambassador	for	DKG	IL	this	past	year	and	for	completing	your	Visitation	
Report	due	June	30,	2019.	

Please	continue	your	relationship	with	the	chapter/chapters	assigned	to	you	by	Dr.	Margaret	Trybus.		I	
ask	that	you	answer	their	questions	and	address	concerns	throughout	the	year	via	emails,	texts,	phone	
conversations,	and	informal	contact	at	the	September	Executive	Board	Meeting	and	the	April	
Convention	in	St.	Louis.		There	is	no	funding	for	personal	visits	to	the	chapters	and	no	liability	insurance	
for	ambassadors.		If	you	attend	a	chapter	meeting	you	do	so	at	your	own	expense	and	personal	
insurance.		Please	make	your	own	arrangements	with	the	chapter.	

You	are	encouraged	to	facilitate	the	continuation	of	Chapter	Goals	set	at	the	TCL	in	2018.	The	Visitation	
Report	due	June	30,	2020	may	be	completed	and	sent	to	me	but	will	not	be	required	this	second	year.			

New	procedures	will	be	communicated	in	the	spring	of	2020	as	the	visitation	process	begins	again	in	the	
first	year	of	the	Chapter	Presidents’	new	biennium.	

Questions	may	be	addressed	to	me	by	any	of	the	means	shared	above.	

     

                         


